JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2024

Dear Parents.

We are looking forward to the New Year! With January, it is "back to school" time once again. We hope your children are ready for fun times here at Epiphany with their friends and teachers. **Please note** that classes will resume on Thursday, January 11th. Teachers will be having a training day on January 10th.

PICK-UP PROCEDURE REMINDERS

Please give yourself enough time to pick up all your children before 2pm to avoid paying a late fee. Thank you!

<u>Thursday and Friday, January 25th & 26th</u> will be our pretend **SNOW DAYS!** Wear your comfy pj's and be ready to have fun. We have lots of activities planned, including "faux snowball fights," story time and winter crafts. Remember to send tennis shoes for outside play.

REMINDERS:

- *Please be sure to send a jacket, hat, and water bottle with your child. If it is not too cold, wet or windy, the classes will be going outside ©
- *Check your child's belongings in their backpack/diaper bag. Make sure there is season/size appropriate extra clothing, including SOCKS! Many potty accidents include socks! Please be sure everything is clearly marked with their name.
- *Please do not send your child with a fever, rash, runny green nose or any other obvious signs of illness.
- *Do not forget! If your child has been immunized recently, please bring us a copy of his or her updated record. (This can be uploaded to their account in the Procare app.)
- *If your child turned 4 before September 1, 2023, we need a copy of their vision and hearing screening from their doctor.
- *Monthly Tuition Payments are due by the 2nd week of each month.



Thinking about next school year already? So are we! Information on the back...



FALL 2024 REGISTRATION!!!! Registration for next fall will begin on Tuesday, February 6th for families already enrolled in the program and church members. Community registration will begin on Thursday, February 8th. Children may enroll for 2 days or 4 days. (2 days - Tuesday & Thursday or Wednesday & Friday, 4 days - Tuesday thru Friday). Please pass the word to your friends and neighbors!

Tuition Fees are increasing. We know that the cost of living increases are affecting everyone. While we try to keep tuition as affordable as possible, tuition rates will increase for the 2024-2025 school year. This increase will allow us to compensate our wonderful teachers and keep our quality program running.

Registration Fee: \$100 per child for 2 days a week

\$200 per child for 4 days a week

Monthly tuition for the 2024/2025 school year is as follows:

For accounting purposes, the tuition is divided into 9 equal monthly payments with one being split between August and May. Please feel free to call or email us at any time with questions.

Blessings, Pam & Suzanna

281-485-7896 mdo@epiphanypearland.org